2020 Gratitude Grant Awarded to
BNMIAC Food Bank

Every year the Elks National
Foundation opens grants for local Elks
lodges to support their community. This
year the Walla Walla Elks Lodge #287
applied for the $2,000.00 Gratitude Grant to
assist our community by donating the funds
to the Blue Mountain Action Councils
(BMAC) Food Bank. These funds will help
our community during covid-19 to get food
to those who are at high risk, in need and on
mm quarantine.

: In May our ENF Coordinator PER
¢ Diana Bieker and Inner Guard Gerald Bieker
: delivered the Check to Eric Mora BMAC
® Food Bank Coordinator during a Saturday
¥4 distribution.
To find out more about the grants available
to our community visit: Elks.Org/ENF

EﬂiﬁErhMuﬂElnhnlrﬂmrd Gu‘ddﬁuhr



